
  Bourne Westfield Primary Academy 
School Council Meeting  

13.11.24 
Thank you to all the school council members that attended – we 

really hope that the badges arrive soon! 

Photos of the KS 1 and KS 2 representatives were taken for the 

notice board  

Mrs Pinchin explained the role of school council will and how they 

represent the ideas and opinions of all their class members, so it 

was important to gather this information for each meeting. 

 

Mrs Knott will also be playing an active role in the school council this 

year. 

 

Miss Atkinson had chosen 2 representatives to lead the meetings 

and activities for this year.  They will also be reporting back to her 

and getting ideas for tasks she may have for the school council. 

 They are in Year 6: 

Joanne – Chair 

Ava – Secretary 

 

 TASKS FOR THE NEXT MEETING 

Miss Atkinson has suggested we think of ideas to keep the air and 

environment cleaner and make all parents aware of the dangers in 

leaving their car running outside of school. 

 Also, make others aware of the difficulty that is caused when cars 

are parked across the dips in the pavements meaning some path 

users with mobility scooters are unable to cross 

Ideas from classes please! 

ALSO: 

PLEASE COULD EACH CLASS SEND ONE SUGGESTION FOR A 

LOCAL CHARITY AND IDEAS ON HOW TO RAISE MONEY FOR 

THEM. 

NEXT MEETING  WEDNESDAY, 11TH DECEMBER, 2024  

AT 2.30 PM 

 

  
 


